VIRGINIA REAL ESTATE BOARD COMMITTEE MEETING

January 26, 2011

The Regulatory Review Committee of the Real Estate Board held a meeting on Wednesday, January 26, 2011, at the Department of Professional and Occupational Regulation, Richmond, Virginia.

The following Board Members were present for the meeting:

Carol Clarke Sandra Ferebee Joseph Funkhouser Clifford Wells

DPOR Staff Members present for all or part of the meeting included:

Christine Martine, Executive Director Gordon Dixon, Director

Steven Jack from the Office of the Attorney General was present.

The meeting was called to order at 1:06 p.m.

The Regulatory Review Committee discussed proposed changes to the regulations regarding actions which may constitute failing to safeguard the interests of the public.

There being no further business nor public comment, the meeting adjourned at 2:45 p.m.

Byrl P. Taylor, Chair

Gordon Dixon, Secretary

COPY TESTE:

Custodian of Record